
To ALL my lovely kids in P5, 

 

It is my great pleasure to teach you all again this year, both 

English General Studies. Do you remember what I told you last 

year about your learning? This year, I can see you further 

improve in your study as well as the attitude towards others. 

These make me quite impressed.  

 

The boys in my English group are still active (but luckily not 

naughty anymore). You all still want to get my attention in the 

lesson. Some of you even play with me during your break time. 

I enjoy the moment with you a lot.  

 

Girls, same as last year, you keep doing well in-class. You are 

always very attentive and patient in class. What’s more, you 

are always doing your best to achieve the best. Keep up with 

this good learning attitude along your learning journey. 

 

Last, for my class 5C, though I do not teach you any subject this 

year, I know you very well as I have taught most of you in the 

past few years. All of you are talkative and would like to share 

with me your thoughts in your mind. That is really lovely.  

 

Dear all boys and girls in P5, you are all energetic. Keep up with 

all your good work and I am sure success will be ahead of you.  

 

All the best,  

Mr Cheng 

June 2024 


